
In recent years, sponsors often have insisted that fundamental 
research projects at colleges and universities are “ITAR 
controlled,” and that colleges and universities must therefore 
restrict the participation of foreign nationals.  This essay 
discusses the opinion the University of Michigan received from 
the Department of State on a space project that contradicts 
many such assertions. 
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